
Dear Parents,  
Each week we will publish our teams newsletter which we call  

“The Curtis-White Report.” The newsletter will include info about topics being studied in 
core classes, test dates, upcoming events, and other important information.  Please take 
time to read the newsletter each week in order to stay current on what is happening at 
school by checking the Weebly website.  

 
Thank you for your support! 

 
Dave Curtis and Lisa White 

 
Students name________________________________________ 

 
Parents Name_________________________________________ 

 
Parent Email __________________________________________ 

 
 
____ I would like to save paper and view the newsletter via an email  
 
____ I would like to receive a hard copy of the newsletter.  
 
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP BEFORE YOU LEAVE HERE TODAY.  THANK YOU! 
 
 
Please take this slip home and bookmark these sites as you should check them 
weekly. 
 
This is the Weebly Website you can bookmark to check out our weekly newsletter. 
This will bring you to the home page which will give you general information on the 
6th grade.  Click on the CURTIS-WHITE link to see what is happening in our 2 
classrooms.  

http://khms6thgrade.weebly.com/index.html 
 
This next link is to the Kenowa Hills Media Center. On this site, you will find 
valuable resources, including the Powerschool website. 

http://khhsmc.weebly.com 

http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fkhms6thgrade.weebly.com%2Findex.html&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNE1FNypPvUcMs4vSRFgxuCz0c_3Hg
http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fkhhsmc.weebly.com&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNEyC6Dh8M7jG3mmg8QfGXN0I3TNWA

